VALJATO ENGINEERING, P.C.

249 Hinsdale Street, 2nd Floor

Brooklyn, NY 11207
Phone: (718)701-2707 | Fax:(646)351-0412 | Email: info(@valjatopc.com

January 26, 2023

Queens Community Board 02
43-22 50™ Street

Queens, NY 11377

Phone: 718-533-8733

Fax: 718-533-8777

Email: gn02(@cb.nyc.gov

Attention: Morry Galonoy and Debra Markell Kleinert
Re: Full Roadway Closure on 49" Avenue from Center Boulevard to 5" Street,
Queens

U.S. Crane & Rigging, LLC and Urban PreCast, LLC received approval (permit
Q152023012A00) from NYC DOT to close 49th Avenue due to a tower crane erection by
mobile cranes on a project at 2-33 50th Avenue, Queens.

Urban PreCast, LLC will close 49th Avenue between Center Boulevard and 5th Street
fromFebruary 3rd to February 5th, 2023, beginning on Friday at 10 pm and ending on
Sunday at 9 pm.

Please call Urban PreCast, LLC at 845-331-6299 with concerns that require immediate
assistance.

As this letter is both cordiality and a requirement, there is no need to reply. However, feel
free to email us at info(@valjatopc.com with nonurgent questions.

Sincerely,

DOT Expediting Department
Valjato Engineering, P.C.

on behalf of Steve Valjato, PE




